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Re: Order to Cease Describing Services as “Home Health”
Dear Mr. Taylor:

This letter confirms a telephone call on September 21, 2018 between Lawanda
Falade, Human Resource Manager, myself, my staff and staff of the Certificate of Need
and Healthcare Facility Licensure Program wherein, pursuant to the definition of a
“Home Health Agency” in N.J.A.C. 8:42-1.2, your facility was advised that you are not
currently licensed by the Department of Health and therefore must cease utilizing the
term “Home Health Agency” in all advertising media, websites or any other description of
your services.

For questions related to this matter, you may contact the Office of Program
Compliance at (609} 984-8128.

Sincerely,

Py

Gene Rosenblum, Director

Office of Program Compliance
Division of Certificate of Need and
Licensing
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